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Wiping the Germans 
 

Pte. W.P. Bright, of the R.A.M.C., British Expeditionary Force, formerly in the employ of Mr. J. H. 
Buckle, High Street, Chippenham, writes to Mr. Buckle: “It gives me great pleasure to write a few 
lines to you. I have been in the country now nearly four months, and I have done more work than I did 
when I was with you.  It is a great deal better wiping the Germans than it was wiping out your fowls.  
Since the latter end of August we have had a very busy time.  Is there a possibility of getting a 
football from the Town Club for the boys?  We get time to play a game now and then, but the ball we 
have got is practically of no use whatever.  If you could get one we should be very grateful to you.  
– ONE OF THE KNUTS. 
 
“P.S. – I saw Corpl. McLeod, of the Wilts. (Sergt –Major’s son) the other day.  He wishes to be 
remembered to you.” 
 
Mr. Buckle has duly dispatched a football to Pte. Bright. 
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